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Address: 1199 Highland Avenue in Largo, 33770  

Druid Campus: 2039 Druid Rd in Clearwater, 33764 

Phone: (727) 584-8165  | Prayer: (727) 559-PRAY 

Office Hours:  9 a.m.—5 p.m., Monday-Thursday 

Office is currently closed and staff are working from home. 

E-mail: church@stpaulumc.org | www.stpaulumc.org 

The Reverend Bob Martin, Lead Pastor 

The Reverend Pam Dubov, Executive Pastor  

mailto:mail@stpaulumc.org


 

HOW TO STREAM ONLINE 
We stream both worships at 9 and 10:30 AM. There are 
currently three ways to stream: 
 

1) Visit our website stpaulumc.org and click on the link 
on the front page. You can also click on Live Worship in 
our free app or click here to visit the streaming site di-
rectly. When the streaming site opens, click on the play 
triangle to start streaming. 

2) If you have Facebook follow us to get a notification 
when we start streaming. You can also visit our Face-
book Live page: facebook.com/StPaulUMCLargo/live 

3) Stream on Youtube: youtube.com/stpaulumclargo1  
 

HOW TO GIVE ONLINE 
Visit our website stpaulumc.org and click the “Give” link at 
the top of the page. You can also click on Give in our free 
St. Paul app (search St. Paul United Methodist in your app 
store). Make a one time gift or set up a recurring gift. You 
can use credit card or ACH to donate.   

  Prelude                 Kathy Tuminello, Accompanist 
  Welcome                                                    Pastor Bob Martin 
*Hymns All Hail the Power of Jesus’ Name         No. 154 
  All Praise to Thee, for Thou, O King Divine    No. 166 
*Apostles' Creed              No. 881 
  Prayer with Lord's Prayer                                        No. 895  
  Offering Down to the River to Pray             Prerecorded Choir 
*Doxology Praise God From Whom                                   No. 94 
  Prayer of Thanksgiving  
  Hymn  More Love to Thee, O Christ               No. 453 
  Message               “A Lament For Restoration” 

Pastor Bob Martin 
Psalm 44:9-12, 19-26  

 Directed Prayer 
*Hymn  God Be With You Till We Meet Again         No. 672 
*Benediction  
 Closing 

 
9 AM Worship Leader: Dr. Robert Williams 

10:30 AM Worship Leader: Alison Van Duyne 

W O R S H I P AT 9  A M  

June 21, 2020 

T N T G A M E  N I G H T  

Our TNT group for adults in their 
twenties and thirties is having a game 
night on zoom this Sunday at 7 PM. If 
you want to join them, email 
web@stpaulumc.org for the zoom 
info. Next Sunday they resume their 
current study, a Basics of Apologetics 
series from the C.S. Lewis Institute. 
Email for info. 

All Fathers 
All Medical 
Workers 
Aly Sabo & 
Michelle Peters 
Anna & Baby 
Barb & Bob 
Baumann Family 
Bob Van Hooser 
Brandon, Faye, 
Judy, Cathy, Lisa 
& Kitty 
Bri & Family 
Cameron Lash-
brook 
Carolyn Good-
win 
Chris Mitchell 
Cliff Armbruster 
COVID-19 
Darlene Mitchell 
David Malone 
Debbie 
Del & Amy 
Dennis Lord 
Don Naja 
Eileen Corsini 
Fisher 
Helen Filhart 
Jennifer 
Jim & Dianne 
Sipes 
Jo Nelson's  
Family 

Kathy Herrell 
Hannas 
Kim Morris 
Kristi  
Larry Lashbrook 
Michael, Lucy & 
Patty 
Neville 
Our Country, 
State, Communi-
ty and World 
Peace 
Rev. Hays 
McKay 
Robert & Mari-
lyn Bossard 
Ron Barker 
Roy Neville 
Saylor Family 
Sick & Suffering 
St. Paul Family 
Stephen Brower 
Tammy Barker 
Tim Sutherland 
Yvette Gonzalez 
Carter 

Deaths 
Please pray for 
the family and 

friends of Earle 
Gamble who 
recently passed 
on to life eternal. 

P R AY E R  L I S T  

http://www.stpaulumc.org/
https://stpaulumc.sermon.net/live
https://www.facebook.com/StPaulUMCLargo/live
https://www.youtube.com/user/stpaulumclargo1
https://shelbygiving.com/stpaulumc
mailto:web@stpaulumc.org?subject=TNT%20Zoom


 

 
 
 

 

FACEBOOK GROUPS 
FB Group - StPaulUMC 

FB group -StPaulParentsLounge 
 
 

FACEBOOK LIVE  
Wednesdays at 1 PM 

Join Pastor Bob on our St. Paul Facebook 
(StPaulUMCLargo) for good news, inspiration 
from scripture and more on Wednesdays at 1 
PM.    
 

KIDS & STUDENTS 
You can find Student worship on our Student 
Ministry Youtube and Instagram Sundays at 6 
PM. Check our website for our students’ sum-
mer online schedule. Follow our Children’s 
Ministry on Facebook or Instagram for sto-
rytime with Mrs. Kaitie, silly videos, and more 
ways to connect.  
 

CHOIR CHAT 
Check-in with the choir on zoom Thursdays at 
7 PM. Anyone is welcome to join in, whether 
you currently sing with the choir or not! Email 
church@stpaulumc.org for a link to the zoom. 
 
 
 

 

C O N N E C T  

StPaulUMCLargo 
StPaulChildrensMinistry 
SPUMCLighthouse 
SonKissedPreschool 

 
StPaulUMCLargoFL 
treehousekids412 
stpaul_lighthouse 
sonkissedpreschool 

Need help connecting?   
Email church@stpaulumc.org 

P R E S C H O O L G R A D UAT I O N  

A few of the sights from our Drive Thru Pre-
school Graduation on June 18. Thank you to 
everyone that joined us to celebrate our 
grads. Be sure to watch the video on Face-
book for more from this joyful event. 

http://www.facebook.com/groups/StPaulUMC
https://www.facebook.com/groups/StPaulParentsLounge
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC6aYjqblTgNhxdSLsX49gfQ
http://www.instagram.com/stpaul_lighthouse
https://www.stpaulumc.org/students/summer-online/
https://www.facebook.com/stpaulchildrensministry
https://www.instagram.com/treehousekids412
mailto:church@stpaulumc.org?subject=Choir%20Zoom%20Chat
http://www.facebook.com/StPaulUMCLargo
http://www.facebook.com/StPaulChildrensMinistry
http://www.facebook.com/SPUMCLighthouse
http://www.facebook.com/SonKissedPreschool
http://www.instagram.com/StPaulUMCLargoFL
http://www.instagram.com/treehousekids412
http://www.instagram.com/stpaul_lighthouse
http://www.instagram.com/sonkissedpreschool
https://www.facebook.com/watch/?v=770562736815670


 WELLNESS 
Anyone who is sick, 
coughing, has a 
sore throat, or a fe-
ver is asked to remain home. We’re 
committed to continuing to provide 
worship online, so anyone who needs 
to remain at home whether due to 
illness, being in a vulnerable group, 
or other reasons can still join us in 
worship. 
 
As we enter the building we will use 
no-touch thermometers to take every-
one’s temperatures. Anyone with a 
fever of more than 100.4 will need to 
return home where you can worship 
with us online. 
 
Everyone will wear a cloth or disposa-
ble mask. If you don’t have a mask, 
we’ll provide one to you. If you’re una-
ble to wear a mask, you can continue 
to worship with us from home until 
masks are no longer needed. 
 
Everyone who enters the building will 
be provided with hand sanitizer and 
must sanitize their hands unless a 
health condition prevents it. 

RETURN TO CHURCH GUIDELINES 
Thank you to everyone who responded to our surveys! Your responses have been a great help as we plan 
for our reopening, and we’re excited to be moving toward a return to worshiping together as a church 
family. We do not have a return to church date yet. The safety of our attendees, volunteers, and staff re-
mains our highest priority, so when we do return we will implement new health and safety protocols and 
other changes shared below. We are all figuring this out together, so we ask for your patience and under-
standing as we strive to protect all the members of our worship community.  

LOCATION  
When we return, we will worship in the Chris-
tian Life Enrichment Center (CLEC) where 
spaced seating, a larger lobby, and multiple 
larger restrooms will make it easier for us to 
follow social distancing.  

 

WORSHIP TIMES 
Our 10:30 AM band led worship time will 
be moved to 11 AM to allow more time to 
sanitize between services.  
 

Our traditional service will remain at 9 AM.   
 

The new safety measures that we’re implementing will mean it 
takes a bit longer to enter the building and be seated, so 
when possible, please arrive early for the first service. 
 

PARKING 
Our Highland entrance will be the only drive 
thru drop-off location for those who have diffi-
culty with mobility. If you’re able to walk easily, 
we ask that you love your neighbor by parking 
in the spaces furthest from the CLEC to allow 

our friends who have trouble walking to park closest to the 
building. The parking lot by the office entrance will be for 
those with limited mobility.   

 

RESERVATIONS 
We will have a limited number of seats availa-
ble, so for a time, we will use a reservation sys-
tem. Making a reservation in advance will en-
sure that we have a seat for you in worship.  
 



 

WORSHIP 
Our services will be designed to be 
as touchless as possible by eliminating paper 
bulletins and hymnals, and using offering 
collection boxes before or after worship in-
stead of passing the plate. 

 
Several studies have shown that singing creates a higher risk 
for the spread of the virus, but singing and music are an im-
portant part of how we worship God together. So that we can 
continue to connect to the Holy Spirit through music, our wor-
ship leaders will sing while the rest of us will express our love 
of God by humming, clapping, dancing, raising our hands, 
etc. instead of singing. 
 

CHILDREN  
Children’s Ministry and nursery will be availa-
ble at a later date. Children are welcome to 
worship together with their families and are 
encouraged to bring electronic devices with 
headphones to use during worship. They will 

find lots of videos and resources on our Children’s Ministry 
social media accounts, including Storytime with Mrs. Kaitie 
and more. 

 

INSTAGRAM:treehousekids412    
FACEBOOK:StPaulChildrensMinistry 

 
 

THANK YOU 
We thank you all for working with us to take care of each oth-
er, even when it may be inconvenient. You may not be some-
one who is in a vulnerable group or concerned about catch-
ing the virus, but these measures will help us to protect those 
who are. They only work if all of us buy in and do our part to 
keep each other safe. Thank you for putting the safety of our 
St. Paul family members first! 

SOCIAL DISTANCING 
Individuals or families will maintain 
social distancing in the fellowship 
hall and common areas. Everyone 
will need to wait to be seated by our 
ushers, who will place those who are 
living in the same household in 
seats together, and maintain 6 feet 
of distance between those who are 
not living together. No one will be 
allowed to move chairs or seating 
except our ushers. 
 
We are all looking forward to seeing 
each other again and will naturally 
want to give each other hugs or 
handshakes; but during this season 
we will greet each other with smiles 
and waves that maintain 6 feet of 
social distancing. 
 
When leaving worship, we will wait 
to be directed by the ushers and use 
the specific exits they guide us to, so 
we can avoid creating bottlenecks 
and maintain social distancing. 

WWW.STPAULUMC.ORG  


